
Autumn Term 2024 

 

Some reminders…. 

Homework is sent out on Fridays and is 

to be returned on the following   

Wednesday. A spelling challenge will 

also be completed on Wednesdays.   

Reading books are changed once the 

children have read their reading book 

and returned it to school.   

Library books are changed on Tuesdays 

and can be changed during our Library 

Lunch Club on Thursdays.  

PE will take place on Mondays and 

Thursdays. Please ensure that the         

children’s belongings are clearly       

labelled and that they bring their water 

bottles to school.  

Some useful websites... 

Education City - 

https:www.educationcity.com/ 

Reading Plus - 

https:student.readingplus.com

/seereader/api/sec/login 

This term, 

Year 3 will be  

learning... 

In English, the children are exploring Stories on a 

theme: Feeling At Home, Traditional Tales: The 

Wolf’s Secret, Instructions and Explanations: 

Keeping Healthy, Reports: Saving Species, Poetry: 

Poems on a Theme—Poetry From Art. and Poems 

by the same poet: Michael Rosen. 

In Maths, the children are focusing on Place value, 

Addition and subtraction and Multiplication and 

division. They will also focus on problem solving 

and reasoning. 

In Art and Design, the children 
are working on Painting and 
mixed media—Prehistoric       
painting then Sculpture and 3D 
–abstract shape and space. 

In RE, the children are          

exploring Christianity, Islam 

and Humanist.  They will        

focusing on Remembering.  

Why remember? 

In Science, the children are 

learning about Light and then 

Plants. 

In Computing, the children are   

working on Networking and the   

internet– Computing systems and   

networks and Comparison cards—

data handling. Online safety.  

In Geography, the children are 

learning about Why do oceans 

matter? 

In Design and Technology, the     

children are learning about          

Textiles—2D shape to 3D product.  

In PE, the children are partaking in 

Hockey, Running, Gymnastics– 

bridges and Football. 

In History, the children are 

exploring The Banquet 

(Tudors). 

In Music, the children are   

working on Writing down  

music and Playing in a band.  

In PSHE, the children are          

reflecting on Being me in my 

world and Celebrating differences.  

In French, the children are 

exploring Meet and Greet. 


